KLCL AM—FM

KLCL RADIO, INC.
LAKE CHARLES, LOUISIANA 70601

September 1, 1971

Mr. Bill Nittler

4590 So. Julian Street

Englewood, Colo. 80110

Dear Mr. Nittler:

We received your letter dated August 17, 1971.

We were making a maintenance check and according to our logs your
information is correct.

Sincerely.,

/ 4

Chlef Engineer



